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Notice of Postponement of Announcement of Financial Results  

for Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2020 

 

Fuji Electric Co., Ltd., provides notification that the announcement of its 

financial results for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2020, originally 

scheduled for late April 2020 will be delayed in response to issues arising 

from the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

1. Reason 

Conditions created by the COVID-19 pandemic, specifically delays in 

calculating and auditing the financial results of overseas consolidated 

subsidiaries in countries such as India and Malaysia, have made the 

prompt finalization of consolidated financial results difficult, and the 

Company is therefore unable to finalize its consolidated financial results. 

 

2. Future Plans 

The new date of the announcement of financial results for the fiscal year 

ended March 31, 2020, has yet to be decided. Prompt notification will be 

provided when the new date for this announcement has been decided. 

 

Fuji Electric apologizes for the great inconvenience this development has 

caused for its shareholders, investors, and other stakeholders. 
 


